
 

 

 

 
SOO/JSM 

 

 

10th November 2023 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

Year 3 trip - The Nutcracker Ballet in Covent Garden, London 

    On Thursday 7th December 2023 

 

We have managed to secure tickets to a school’s matinee performance of ‘The Nutcracker at The Royal Opera 

House in Covent Garden. This is an amazing opportunity for the children. The cost of the tickets will be 

subsidised by Herringham as part of our work with the Royal Opera House Trailblazer programme. We have 

also managed to secure a travel bursary to cover the cost of the transport so therefore there is no charge for this 

visit. 

 

The children will be leaving school promptly at 10am. The performance starts at 12.30pm. They are expected to 

return back to school by 5pm. In case of any delays please make sure we have your updated mobile number 

within school and that you have signed up to class dojo for regular updates.  Your child will need to wear full 

school uniform. Please send their packed lunch into school in a backpack (no carrier bags) to limit the noise 

during the performance. 

 

If your child is in receipt of free school meals and you would like the school to provide a free school packed 

lunch, please add a comment into the app when giving consent for this trip, otherwise we will assume that 

you are sending a lunch into school with them. We do need to know at least 48 hours before the trip, we 

cannot make them up on the morning of a visit. 

 

Even though this visit is a consent only trip, I have added this visit onto the school gateway app as we do still 

require permission for your child to attend.  

 

If you have any queries about this visit, please do not hesitate to contact the school office. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 
Mrs S Otto (Head of School) 

 


